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15th January 2019
Dear Parents/Carers

Timestable Rockstars Rockstar Day
On Monday 21st January, all children in KS2 and staff are invited to dress up as a ‘rock star’ as part of the launch of Timestable Rockstars. 
Timestable Rockstars is a fun and exciting way for children to practice and learn their times tables. 
The children can chose to dress up as a known rock star or in rock star style clothes. This is to promote the launch of Timestable Rockstars and to have fun! 
Please can we ask that outfits/costumes are appropriate for school and sensible footwear is worn. 
Thank you

Mrs C Oxborough
Head of School
Brinsworth Whitehill Primary
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At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where 
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential


